
Dear Friends in Jesus, 

We hope this email finds you well. Our family will be coming to NY at the end of this month in 

a few short weeks for a visit. We are excited to spend time with our family in NY, and hopefully 

see many of you!! 

  

Allison and I have prayed about it and feel led to reach out to each of you and your families on 

our upcoming trip.  

We will be in the states for three weeks, and would like to ask you to consider something. We 

would like to ask for opportunities to share our ministry and vision God has given us with you 

and your friends. We are hoping to make connections with others that might be interested in 

coming alongside our family and Mt. Hope Bible Church to see how God is at work here in 

Unitedville, Belize.  

  

Many of you attend different churches in the capital district. You may know other families from 

sports or school, have other social circles, work friends, or your own families.  

 

Would you consider setting aside an evening or afternoon to welcome us into your home and 

meet your friends?  

We would be privileged to share our story, which is just a part of God's story around the world 

and the way He is moving in the hearts of His people!  

  

The time together could be short or longer, all up to you, and we will do our best to 

accommodate each opportunity! Please write us back at heatherinbelize@gmail.com and we can 

let you know the available dates we will be in the area. We look forward to hearing from you.  

In Jesus 

Heather, Allison, Evana, and Chiara 
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